
CAR RIDER INFORMATION …….. 
The snow and ice has begun to thaw outside the school as the temperatures slowly rise.  It is very 
important that car riders follow the flow of traffic through our parking lot in the morning.  Students 
should be dropped off a long the front walk only, not around the corner or in the parking lot.  This is to 
help maintain safety as we have over 100 students entering in the morning from the car rider line.  Your 
cooperation to help keep ALL our children safe is appreciated! 
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Sunny Heights Families, 
 

We have had a very chilly return from winter break!  
Students have done a great job adapting to changes 
in our schedule remaining flexible with the delays 
and late starts.  Thank you to our families for 
working hard to get students to school warm and 
safe this week! 
 
Students have been working hard to make up for 
the time off from school.  Students have been 
talking with staff about their achievement data and 
growth as we near the ISTEP and IREAD testing 
window.  Students should be able to share with you 
what they doing to “show what they know and how 
they grow”! 
 
Thank you for all that you do! 
 
Your proud principal, 
 
Barton Lewis 
 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
January 26

th

 PTA Parent Night Drop Off 6:00-8:00 p.m. 

February 7
th

  Late start for students; elementary – 9:30 a.m. 

February 9
th

  Sweetheart Dance 

February 22
nd

  Roller Cave skating party 6:00-8:00 p.m. 

March 19
th

 Intersession 

April 2
nd

  School reconvenes 

April 9
th

   2018-19 Kindergarten Round-up 5:30-7:00 p.m. 

April 11
th

  Late start for students; elementary – 9:30 a.m. 

May 28
th

  Memorial Day Holiday – no school         

                                                  for students and staff 

May 31
st

   Last day for students; early dismissal    

                                                 @ 2:30 p.m. for Grades K-4 

 

 

JACK AND THE BEANSTALK 
Missoula Children’s Theatre auditions will be Monday, February 5, 

2018 at 4 p.m. in the Creston Middle School auditorium.  MSD 

Warren Township students in Grades K – 8 are eligible to  

audition for a part in “Jack and the Beanstalk”.  Selected  

actors and actresses must be available for nightly rehearsals  

Feb. 5-9 and from 10 a.m. to 9 p.m. on Feb. 10 for two  

performances.  No prior acting experience needed.  More  

details will follow after winter break.  Sponsored by the  

Warren Arts and Education Foundation.   Contact the  

Foundation at 317-869-4383 with questions. 
 

There is information enclosed with 
this bulletin regarding Warren 
Winter Tennis.   Registration dates 

are included in the flyer. 

http://www.warren.k12.in.us/
http://sunnyheights.warren.k12.in.us/hom/
https://www.facebook.com/


Our first grade students and 
teachers are celebrating “100” 
days of school today.   Our first 
graders dressed as a “centurion” 
and had a fun time! 

  



 

 

 

2018 Warren Central Winter Tennis 

Grades K-3  
 

Who:  All current K-3 grade students.  

  

Where:  Creston Middle School (enter at door 7) and Raymond Park 

  

Cost:  $50 for 15 total sessions 

 

Weather:  We will do our best to NOT cancel camp evenings.  However, there will be 

NO make up for days missed because of weather.   

 

T-shirt:  A free t-shirt will be given to any athlete who is registered and paid by the first 

day of camp. 

 

Contact:  Coach Wagner - email (jwagner@warren.k12.in.us) 

 

 Red Ball Green Ball 

Times 6-7 PM 7-8 PM  

Days Every Monday and Wednesday 

Beginning on Monday January 22 -  and ending Wednesday March 14 

There will be NO tennis on Monday, February 19 due to President’s Day 

Grouping Grouping will depend on ability and not grade level.  More advanced players will meet from 7-8.  Groups will be 

done at the coach's discretion as both hours will be run differently.  All beginners will be from 6-7.  Grouping will 

be done during registration, but may change as we see where we can best teach your athlete.  Sign-up for which 

group you THINK they will need to be in and we can always adjust it later! 

 

Check out our 3 easy ways to register: (cash or checks are accepted; checks should be made payable to Warren CTA) 

This form can be turned in to:  the athletic office at Warren Central OR to Creston Intermediate Academy office. 

Come to one of our three registration nights at Warren Central: Tuesday, December 19, Wednesday, January 10, or Tuesday, 

January 16 from 6-8 PM.  These will be held in the space between the fieldhouse and pool.  Enter through door 14. 

 

Athlete Name____________________________________   School_______________________Grade_______ 

 

Date of Birth____________  Address_______________________________________________ 

 

T-shirt size:        Youth     S    M    L         Adult   S     M     L     XL  (please circle your size) 

 

Parent Phone Number________________Parent Email____________________________________________ 

 

I ______________________________ give permission for my child to attend the 2017 Warren Central Winter Tennis clinic.      

(Parent/Guardian) 

  

Parent/Guardian Signature____________________________________________ 
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2018 Warren Central Winter Tennis 

                                  Grades 4-8  

Who:  All current 4-8 grade students.  

  

Where:  Warren Central Fieldhouse Courts 1 & 2 and Creston 

 

Cost:  $50 for 15 total sessions 

 

Weather:  We will do our best to NOT cancel camp evenings.  However, there will be 

NO make up for days missed because of weather.   

 

T-shirt:  A free t-shirt will be given to any athlete who is registered and paid by the first 

day of camp. 

 

Contact:  Coach Wagner - email (jwagner@warren.k12.in.us) 

 Green ‘Dot’ Ball Yellow ‘Regulation’ Ball 

Times 6-7 PM 7-8 PM 

Days Every Monday and Wednesday 

Beginning on Monday January 22 -  and ending Wednesday March 14 

There will be NO tennis on Monday, February 19 due to President’s Day 

Grouping Grouping will depend on ability and not grade level.  More experienced players will meet from 7-8.  Groups will 

be done at the coach's discretion as both hours will be run differently.  All beginners will be from 6-7.  Grouping 

will be done during registration, but may change as we see where we can best teach your athlete.  Sign-up for 

which group you THINK they will need to be in and we can always adjust it later! 

 

Check out our 3 easy ways to register (cash or checks are accepted; checks should be made payable to Warren CTA) 

This form can be turned in to:  the athletic office at Warren Central OR to Creston Intermediate Academy office. 

Come to one of our three registration nights at Warren Central: Tuesday, December 19, Wednesday, January 10, or Tuesday, 

January 16 from 6-8 PM.  These will be held in the space between the fieldhouse and pool.  Enter through door 14. 

 

Athlete Name____________________________________   School_______________________Grade_______ 

 

Date of Birth____________  Address_______________________________________________ 

 

T-shirt size:        Youth     S    M    L         Adult   S     M     L     XL  (please circle your size) 

 

Parent Phone Number________________Parent Email____________________________________________ 

 

I ______________________________ give permission for my child to attend the 2017 Warren Central Winter Tennis clinic.     

(Parent/Guardian) 

  

Parent/Guardian Signature____________________________________________ 

*Additional hours of individual/small group instruction can be purchased at $30/hour.  This can be done with one or more players.  Email or call Coach Wagner for 
details and to see the calendar. 
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